CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM

PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee was held in

the Council Chambers on Wednesday, June 25th, 1986, at
3:45 p.m.

In attendance were Alderman George Laking and Alderman
Mike Farnworth.

i Also in attendance were Bev Irvine, Acting Parks & Recreation

Director and Rick Mabbett, Marge Kingsbury and John Pearson,
O0.A.P.O.

Item No. 1 Wilson Centre Expansion

The Committee met with representatives of

the 0.A.P.0. to inform them that their : N )
reqguest for office space in the Wilson : :
Centre expansion has been turned down.

(Please see attached.) Alderman Laking

explained that everything would remain

status quo in the new facilities.

Alderman Farnworth confirmed that any

historical papers which the 0.A.P.O.

wanted to preserve, could be stored at f
S.F.U.
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THE CORPORATION OF THE
CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM
MEMORAND UM

TO: K. Janna Taylor May 27+h, 1986
Parks & Recreation Director

FROM: B.R. Kirk
City Administrator

Re: Wilson Centre Advisory Board.

With reference to your May 9+h, 1986 memorandum concerning the
above noted subject This will advise that when the same was
placed before a regular Council Committes meeting held on May
26th, 1986 the following resolution was passed:

"1. That the Wilson Centre Advisory Board remain infact and
that Council re-affirm the Wilson Centre Advisory Board
Constitution.

2. That the request for office space by the C.A.P.0., in the
Wilson Centre Expansion, be turned down.

3. That +the existing storage space provided to the 0.A.P.0.,
in the Wilson Centre, be continued in +he proposed
expansion.

4. That the O0.A.P.0. be permitted to continue +o hold their
monthly meetings in the Wilson Centre.n

All Council members were present at the Committee Meeting and

£ i

Kirk :
BRK/dv City Administrator

-there were no dissenting votes.
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